
Check back soon for our online catalog.  Bidding will begin 2 weeks 

before the live Sept. 27th auction.  If you would like to receive our 

emails regarding the auctions, find the “Join Our Email List” on the right 

side of our homepage at www.sospcfl.com. 

Here are just a few of the amazing items coming up: 

 

  



 


